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EXCESS WATER IN KAHNAWÁ:KE 
 

(Kahnawá:ke –  20, Enniskó:wa / March  2008) The Public Works Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawá:ke would like to advise the community that due to the high amounts 
of recent rainfall and warm temperature, homes could be affected by basement flooding. 
 
To reduce the risk and prevent flooding of your basement, please take the following into 
consideration: 
 
 

1) Ensure your sump pump is properly functioning and is turned on. 
2) Have a secondary sump pump in case the primary pump fails, or have a 

battery operated sump pump in case of a power outage. 
3) Ensure your drains are clean. 
4) Keep your eaves troughs clear of any debris. 
5) Ensure you are covered for flooding with your house insurance, in case of 

a worst-case scenario. 
 
 
This equipment can be purchased from various retailers throughout Kahnawá:ke. 
 
For more information on flooding, please visit the Public Safety Canada web site at 
www.getprepared.ca. 
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For more information, please contact:   
Justus Polson-Lahache, Communications  
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 267 
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